

July 21, 2016

Mr. Julian Tackett Kentucky High School Athletic Association 2280 Executive Drive Lexington, KY 40505

Dear Julian:

Thank you for your generous donation to the 13<sup>th</sup> Annual NFHS Foundation Silent Auction. The Keeneland Ice Chest certainly generated great interest at this year's auction in Reno and helped raise over \$5,000 for the Foundation!

Thank you for your support of the NFHS Foundation for this event and of the NFHS over the years.

Sincerely,

LQ = Unitfield

NFHS Foundation President

Trutoks Juntal!